Please carefully consider moving the Fair Pay legislation forward . This affects people all across the
spectrum of potential employees by eliminating questions regarding former salary. Oregon AAUW
strongly urges passage of this bill as it will raise the fairness scale for women and families in particular.
Thank you for your hard work. Katie Goodwin , Gresham Area Branch of AAUW, Inc.

Katie Goodwin
ron.katie.pdx@juno.com
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